Dear Kat at the District of Mackenzie Office

Thank you for taking the time to explain some of the ATV rules in Mackenzie and good to meet you. With
reference to the maps that were supplied, it appears that the policy for ATVs in Mackenzie may need to be
clarified in conjunction with the RCMP. There may be some grey area and it would be good to review the
aforementioned policies and access points for Quads/ATV. I trust that this issue may be addressed at your earliest
convenience and hope that it makes the next council committee meeting.

Thanks again for your assistance and hope the rules are clarified a bit at council.
Respectfully yours,
David Szucsko

Citizen and homeowner in Mackenzie

Good morning, David,

Would you be okay if I added this correspondence to our agenda? I can redact your email —
and your name if you would prefer. As long as I have your consent to add this to our agenda
(They are published for public viewing). If you could also specify the grey areas or were you
more looking for a whole overview of the policies regarding access points in town?

Best,

Cat Smith

Executive Assistant/Legislative Clerk
District of Mackenzie

250-997-3221 Press 1 Ext. 227

Hi Cat,

Go ahead and put the issue forward. You can leave my name public in this case. Thank you for
your attention to this matter. The grey area is "what is the actual law regarding crossing roads
etc with all of the appropriate quad insurance in place. . . .thanks again Cat, David
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